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October 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The School Photographer will be making a visit to School on Monday 14th October 2013. 

 

Each child will have an individual and family photograph taken with sibling(s) in the school day. 

 

Family photographs involving non-school age children will be taken from 8:30 a.m.  To avoid any 

delays, seating will be arranged in the hall and the side door to the hall (from the playground) will 

be open at 8.20 a.m. There is a very tight schedule and therefore we would ask parent/carers 

queuing in the hall to keep children with them at all times, thus avoiding any distraction to the 

photographer. Please can I remind you that all school age children will need to be in class for 

8.55am for registration.  

 

Please understand that you are under no obligation to purchase them upon delivery. Class and 

sports team photographs will be taken later in the academic school year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


